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Pamela Martin

From: Jeanette Jackson < >

Sent: May 21, 2025 8:04 PM

To: Municipal Hall

Subject: Support for more pickleball courts at court #1 at Centennial Park

Categories: Pickleball

Dear Mayor and Council,    
 
I love pickleball and have been playing for five years now. It is a wonderful sport for me to be involved in now 
that I am retired.  
 
We really need more courts to play on. I find it very frustrating to see empty tennis courts that could be used 
by pickleball players.  
 
I would be super happy if court number one at Centennial Park could be changed to four pickleball courts. 
  
Thank you.  
 
And thank you for all you do to make our community a better place. It is much appreciated.  
 
Jeanette Jackson  
1611 McTavish Road, 
North Saanich  
 

“The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information of the District of Central 
Saanich. It is intended for review only by the person(s) named above. Dissemination, distribution or duplication of this 
communication is strictly prohibited by all recipients unless expressly authorized otherwise. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you.”  
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